Hello City Councillors and City Staff,

My name is _______ Athea Samuel. . and I am a member of ACORN's downtown chapter and a tenant in Ward 2.

I am writing to call on the Planning Committee to implement a strong Rental Housing Protection Bylaw that protects tenants against demovcition!

I live in a building on In 2021, we were told our part of the building was being demolished. Nothing has happened since then and there have been no updates on what will happen to tenants in the building, many of whom are low-income and vulnerable.

we need helief and change because people are suffering. It was to many challenges and people need some relief.

Thank you for your time,